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Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA3941.1 

Date of response: 4 September 2018 
 
Request and response: 
 
Please consider this request under the FOI Act for information generated after 1st April 2017 on the following 
topics: 
 
- Any planning by the service for a no deal Brexit. 

- Any planning by the service for other Brexit scenarios. 

- Any planning for the period immediately before and after Brexit day itself (29th March 2019). 

In response I can confirm that at this time, the LFB have not undertaken any specific reports or planning as a 
result of (pre or post) Brexit planning. However as part of London Resilience we are working with the Mayor 
and the London Resilience Forum to keep abreast of any developments that would require the LFB to take 
any action in its own right. 
 
Therefore I can confirm we do not hold any recorded information that meets your request. 


	Freedom of Information request reference number
	Date of response
	Request and response

